
Youth recreational programme Q&A 

 

After 18 months we’re very excited to be bringing back our youth classes from September 2021. 

During this period, we’ve been making some changes to our recreational and progressive training 

programmes which have meant timetables have changed slightly. The majority of Sunday will now be 

dedicated to our London Youth Circus Programme so we have moved some of our larger recreational 

classes into Saturday mornings.  

Please see the new timetable below: 

 

Youth Circus (Year 7-12) Friday  4.30 - 6pm  No change 

Junior Circus (Year 3-6) 
  

Saturday 
  

10.30am -12pm   
Moved from 
Sunday 
  12.00-1.30pm 

Primary Circus (Year 1-2) 
  

Saturday  1.30 -2.30pm   
One class on 
Saturday and one 
on Sunday  Sunday 12.45-1.45pm 

Family Circus Nursery  Sunday  10.30am -11.30pm No change 

Family Circus Reception  Sunday  11.30am- 12.30pm No change 

Primary Circus (Year 1-2) Sunday  12.45 - 1.45pm Time change  

 

The class your child can take part in is based on an academic year, starting September 2021.  

 

 

Do I get priority to rebook? 

In the first instance, any youth participant who was booked into a class during Term 2 2020 (Jan – March 

2020) will be able to rebook a class that restarts in September 2022. 

• Those that will not be moving an age group will get priority to rebook first. This will only apply to 

courses Junior Circus (year 3-6) and Youth Circus (Year 7 – 12), where most participants are still of 

the appropriate age to continue training on these courses* 

For example: If in Term 2 2020 you were in Junior Circus (Year 3 – 6) and in September 2021 you are still 

within that age bracket, you get priority to rebook. Your rebooking date will be Thursday 5 August from 

10am. 

*If participants are no longer of the age to continue on their Junior Circus course, they will be considered 

‘age movers’, the second level of priority booking. However, if they are now too old to continue on Youth 

Circus, they will now have finished on our Youth programme. 

 

 



 

• Second priority goes to any age movers. These are our youth who since Term 2 2020 have moved 

an age group and therefore a class 

For example: Anyone who was in Primary Circus (Year 1 – 2) in Term 2 2020, but is now in Year 3 – 6 will 

need to move into Junior Circus from September 2021. Your rebooking date will be Wednesday 11 August 

from 10am. 

 

Which class can I book into? 

You can book into any of the classes within your age group.  There is not priority to rebook into a specific 

time or day.  For instance, if you’re booking into Primary Circus, you can book a place on either: 

 

Primary Circus (Year 1 - 2) Saturday 1.30 -2.30pm  
                     

Primary Circus (Year 1 - 2) Sunday  12.45 - 1.45pm 
 

We would love to be able to cater for everyone who would like to rebook with us, but unfortunately it may 

not be possible. As always, our space is limited which means we do expect some people to miss out on a 

spot on our recreational youth courses.   

OR 


